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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 3 children are busy preparing for their Nativity - “I’m Gonna Shine". We would like to 
invite you all to see their production on Tuesday 13 December 2022. 

We are offering two performances on the same day, each lasting approximately 1 hour: 

9:30am–please arrive via the office from 9:15am, ready to sign in. 

5:00pm–please arrive via the office from 4:45pm, ready to sign in. 

On this day, we would like children to remain in school until the 5:00pm performance has 
finished. We will provide children with snacks and refreshments from 3- 5. Please speak 
with your child’s class teacher if you foresee any issues. 

As we are restricted to the number of people in the hall and to ensure all families can 
watch the performance, we are limiting ticket numbers to a maximum of 2 tickets per 
family, per performance. Please complete the attached form requesting tickets by 1st 
December. Should we have any additional tickets left nearer to the performance, we will 
be in touch. These will then be sent home with your child on Friday 10th December.  

https://forms.office.com/r/zAVqpwkbqq 

We look forward to sharing all your children’s hard work with you. 

Thank you. 

Mrs Curzon Miss McNamara 
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